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Oregon has a large number people who’s income barely allow them to pay for home, 

food, and clothing. This additional tax reduces their ability to sustain themselves 

Oregon should take a careful careful look at the financial aspect of every bill currently 

in committee if it has no details about possible financial implications, perhaps table it 

until information is gathered. Too many additional fees and taxes will cause people to 

leave Oregon. With Oregon’s income tax of 9%, OR paid family leave tax of .006%, 

and and the transit tax of 1% Oregon is currently collecting 10.6 cents of every dollar 

earned, and that is on top of the federal withholding. It might not seem like much 

when you’re used to speaking of large balances. Many citizens of Oregon live so 

close to the edge that adding one more tax could push them over please vote no on 

this. 


